
January 25, 2019 

 

Dear Members and Friends of St. Joseph Church,  

 

 May God bless you warmly as we face the months ahead.  I know the month of February 

will be full of activities.  Please consult the calendar to keep track of all that we have planned. 

 

 The first weekend of February, The Celebrate Team and the Ladies Guild will have a 

Bake Sale after the Masses.  We will also do the Blessing of Throats in observance of the Feast 

of St. Blaise (February 3).  The Boy Scouts are sponsoring Donut Sunday, February 3, after 

Mass. 

 

 February 14 is a special day for Catholics.  It is the Solemnity of Saints Cyril, Monk, and 

Methodius, Bishop.  We will celebrate these very important Saints on Sunday, February 10. We 

will have a Polka Mass at 9:30 am.  A pot-luck dinner featuring Polish, Slavic and Hungarian 

dishes will begin at Noon in the Social Hall.  Please come and join in the celebration and the 

“Hunky” Dinner! 

 

Wednesday, February 13, the Worship Committee will meet at 6:30 pm. 

 

There is no CCD on Sunday, February 17, due to Presidents’ Day on Monday, the 18th. 

 

Thursday, February 21, A Mass of Anointing will be celebrated at Immaculate Heart of 

Mary Church at 4:30 pm.  A light meal will follow in the Prokop Center.  Please come and join 

our neighbors in praying for God’s healing. 

 

Sunday, February 24, Bishop George V. Murry, S.J. will preside at the 9:30 am. Mass.  

He is making this pastoral visit and would like to greet our parishioners in the Social Hall 

following Mass.  Please come and welcome our diocesan bishop. 

 

Thursday, February 28, the Parish Planning Team will meet in the Blue Room at 6:30 

pm. 

 

 Praying that God continues to bless each of you, I remain, 

 

Sincerely yours in Christ, 

 

Rev. Gregory Fedor, Pastor 

 


